
Brits Municipality Meeting: Notes 
 
Held on 7 May 2007 at Madibeng Municipality 
 
Attended by: Jonel Boonzaaier (Margen Industrial Services) JB 
  Jacques Boonzaaier (PBA International SA) JMB 
 
 
JB gave short introduction on the project and where the process is at. JMB then 
gave a short summary. The project started in 2006 with advertisements and 
public meetings and open days held in Brits in August 2006. The Scoping Report 
was completed and submitted to DEAT in November 2006. This report was 
approved by DEAT in April 2007. We are currently in the Environmental Phase 
with detail studies to be done in the corridors to determine where the lines should 
run.  
 
Documents are also available and the information is also available on Eskom’s 
website. 
 
Questions form Councillors: 
 
Can we see the maps? 
 
A set of maps was left at the council. 
 


